

Tankersley St Peter's C.E. (A) Primary Westwood New Road, Tankersley Barnsley, South Yorkshire S75 3DA

T: 01226 742357

www.tankersleystpeters.org.uk

Twitter @st_tankersley

21 October 2022

Dear Families

Wow, what a quick half term! Time does fly when you are having fun; we have had a trip to the zoo, had a few visits from Canon Hale, learnt about Tudors, Romans, Space travel and the Stone Age to name but a few. We have started recycling clothing, Baby Bels and bakery packaging.

This Friday, the family of Mrs. Kirk will be visiting school, to open the bench that we purchased with contributions from staff and families. So, thank you so much for your support with this.



Vintage Clothing Sale

On the 4th of November, we will be having a vintage clothing sale, which the school council will be running, we really hope that you can support us with this. A poster which the school council designed is included with this letter.

More money in your pocket.



The rising cost of living is a concern for everyone, and we're here at the council we are doing what we can to offer help and support. On the More Mon£y in your Pocket webpage there's plenty of information and advice if you need support managing the rising cost of living. It's also a great webpage and resource to direct people and families to if they're having financial difficulty.



















Y6 SEND Parents

Mrs. Hartley is hosting a coffee morning for those Y6 SEND parents to talk through the transition.



Road outside

The school council and I have been worrying about the road outside school, we feel that since the lollypop lady disappeared several years ago, nothing has been put in place to support the safe crossing of our children. The children and I have written a letter to the parish council, our MP and South Yorkshire police. Please see the letter attached. If you can support us, by not parking on the yellow lines, this would really help us.

Healthy Snack

We encourage healthy snacks in our tuck shop, and we are trying to promote the benefits of healthy living. In regard to this, please ensure that if you send your child to school with a snack, that there is no chocolate or sweets allowed out on the playground. There are all time in our lives, when we need a "treat" and the staff do occasionally have class parties or rewards, where these are an exception to the rule. Can I again remind you all that we are a NUT FREE school, as some children have severe allergies. Many thanks for your support in this matter.

I personally want to thank you all for the warm welcome that I have received and I look forward to embracing the Christmas term with you all.

Have a lovely half term and keep safe,

Mrs. Harrison

















